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REPORT TO PLANNING COMMISSION

SUBJECT
Requested continuation to April 10, 2017 for a Proposed Project at 592 Dawn Drive (File #:
2016-7999): Design Review for a 408 square feet first-floor addition and 817 square feet second-floor
addition to an existing one-story single family home resulting in 3,945 square feet floor area (3,461
square feet living area and 484 square feet garage) and 45 percent Floor Area Ratio (FAR).

BACKGROUND
This item was scheduled and advertised for the Planning Commission hearing on March 27, 2017.
Staff requests continuance in order to properly notice the project.

PUBLIC CONTACT
This item was scheduled for the Planning Commission hearing of March 27, 2017, and was
advertised in the Sun Newspaper on March 3, 2017. If the Planning Commission continues this item
to April 10, 2017, then that action will serve as legal notification of the continuance of this item.

RECOMMENDATION
Staff recommends this item be continued to the Planning Commission hearing on April 10, 2017 in
order to properly notice the project.

Prepared by: Aastha Vashist, Assistant Planner
Approved by: Andrew Miner, Planning Officer
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